
From: Baron, Bruce  

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 10:24 AM 

To: SBVC Campus; CHC Campus; DISTRICT; 8th Street Annex 

Subject: Customer Service Survey Results 

 

Hello Everyone: 
 

I wanted to share with you the summary of the customer services 
surveys that were sent out earlier to help inform the District Office 

Program Review process. The results were very helpful in identifying 
areas for improvement and these are being incorporated into the 

program review goals and objectives. 
 

Thanks to those of you who took the time to complete the survey. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Bruce 
 
Bruce Baron 
Acting Chancellor 
San Bernardino Community College District 
114 S. Del Rosa Drive 
San Bernardino, CA 92408 
909-382-4090 
bbaron@sbccd.cc.ca.us 
http://www.sbccd.cc.ca.us 


